
LWPPC Minutes October 15th 2018 – FINAL 
 

Present: Meaghan, Mandy, Vernon, Llisa, Ali 

Regrets: Emily , Colin, Janice 

Minutes Review – Minutes for September approved  

 

Chairperson Message 

Nothing to report  

 

Treasures Report: 

Budget has been finalized for a complete overview of this upcoming year. 

Review of current budget lines:  

 The Spring BBQ profit- $553.73 

 Kids Help phone- $100 

 Peak of the Market Profit - $1,380 

 Busing expenses-  $1,000 

 Staff Spending-  $1,000 

 Baking Program- $1,200 

 Grade 5 farewell- $200 

 Grade 5 camping - $100 

 

Mandy would like us to make sure we stay on top of adding budget lines for new items as opposed to 

adding things into the miscellaneous lines. As a council we will make sure that we add new line items as 

needed.   

Mandy suggests that we should add a supply line to cover the photo copying that we use through the 

school and transfer some money to offset the cost. Mr. Ebby to think about the best way to offset this 

cost.  

Principal’s Message 

Halloween at the end of the month and letter will be sent home attached to the weekly email regarding 
appropriate costumes (no guns, violent props, faces must be exposed, respect costumes etc.)  
  
Baking program has started for October group. November group letters will be sent home in the next 
couple of weeks. Program well received so far.  
 
Last bowling on October 25th 



 
Roots of Empathy is underway. Mrs. Griffin has received the training for this program.  
 
Mrs Shays and Mrs Melnic involved in the project 11. Pilot project underway for grades one and two.  
 
Elder Theodor Fountain will be speaking at the assembly.  
 
Friendship center is underway, during every other Wednesday during lunch hour.  
 
Starting in November, there will be an after school event for the Friendship center. Letters will be sent 
home for these activities.  
 
RETSD will once again be participating in the OurSchool online survey (formerly TTFM) 

o    Students in Grade 4 to 12 
o    Voluntary (letter will be going home in early November) and anonymous 
o    Often referred to as a Bullying Survey - students feel safe 
o    One of the more important questions I find on the survey is an open ended question 
regarding Clubs/Activities at the school 
o    Information from the survey is shared in a manner of We Asked This…/You Said This…./We 
Did This….. 

 
 
Parent Portal will be used again for the report cards again. November 26 for report cards.  
Student Conferences- December 5th and 6th  
 
Lunch program update- we do have four staff now on a regular basis. Everything is running smoothly.  
 
Fence will be put in the back of the school to help keep the kids safe. A gate will be built as well.  
 

Community Connector Report 

Currently away for this meeting 

 

LWPPC Committees 

Prep for the Halloween dance underway. Treat bags will sell for a $1.00 and chips for .50 cents.  

Low on volunteers for the dance. Llisa will arrange schedule for the volunteers and reach out to those 

who may want to volunteer. Mr. Ebby to check to see if we can get chairs for the dance.  

 

Need someone to take on the Special Lunch Program position.  

 

Need to form the Christmas Shopping Days committee to help organize and help plan the volunteers. 

Mandy will reach out to some of the past volunteers to see if anyone is willing to help with this.   

 

 



New Business 

Nothing at this time.  

Next Meetings  

 Monday, November 12th  

 Monday, December 10th  

 Monday, January 14th  

 Monday, February 11th  

 Monday, March 11th 

 Monday, April 8th 

 Monday, May 13th  

 Monday, June 10th  

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:42 


